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                To: One Laptop Per Child Initiative  25 March 2009
Re: Partnership with Suzanne Adatto and Peter Koehler

We hereby confirm that we have reached an agreement with Suzanne Adatto
and Peter Koehler to host and assist them with the OLPC initiative.

We have a target group of youth, aged 6-12 who will fit the profile of the
initiative and with whom we conduct regular year-round programming,
including sport and academic instruction.  We will thus utilize the XO laptops
and the curriculum developed through the work of Suzanne and Peter to
boost our ongoing academic enrichment program.

While we will not be able to provide financial assistance for the OLPC
initiative, we intend to provide in-kind support on various levels, including
storage of the laptop shipment, transportation assistance and coordination,
and the possibility of establishing home-stay opportunities for the OLPC team.
We will ensure sustainability of the XO implementation through a regular
volunteer influx of international students at the University of Cape Town.  We
currently host as many as 16 international student volunteers per year who
assist with academic programming.

We hope to work in partnership with Suzanne and Peter to seek future
funding to maintain and increase the level of our academic programming,
ensuring that the effect of the OLPC initiative resonates far into the future.

We thank the OLPC initiative for this opportunity.  Please contact me should
further information be required.
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